
Please note my objections to the proposal of new housing at the site Sainburys, Green
Lanes N21.

1. The loss of a major supermarket in the area will force people to have to drive further,
many people walk or bus to this store.  This would especially affect elderly and disabled
residents and increase car usage on local roads.

2. No supporting community infrastructure planned alongside the new houses, which will
lead to an overstretch of existing facilities such as schools, doctors surgeries and dentists.

3.This development will lead to the destruction of the woodlands - in 1986 the Secretary of
State allowed planning permission for Sainsburys to be built with the condition that the
green space was retained for community use.

The green space is especially useful for the residents who live in the surrounding flats and
do not have gardens.  The area is used by families and elderly alike which contribute to the
health and wellbeing of residents of Enfield.  

4. Increase of vehicles and disruption and due to building works, as already experienced
with the Capitol House development.

Yours sincerely 

3016


